
 

  

21st July 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are delighted to be sending home your child’s Unique Profile (UP) and their end of academic 
year photograph celebration montage.  
 
Your child’s UP is a true celebration of all the progress they have made since their last Personal 
Learning Plan (PLP) was written. Within their UP, the class teacher has documented the 
achievements they have made within each of their 6 PLP focus areas and included an additional 6 
areas of progress to celebrate and share with you. 
 
We have also produced a photo montage to accompany and compliment the UP, enabling you to 
see for yourself some of the learning, progress and fun that has been had throughout this period 
of time. We really hope you enjoy reading your child’s UP as much as we enjoyed writing it and we 
hope that both the UP and montage will make it up on to your fridge, to celebrate and share for 
all to see.  We are very proud of all of their achievements and progress made this academic year. 
 
We love having the opportunity to share with you all of the amazing and unique steps of progress 
your child has made. 
 
Please read through your child’s UP and look at their photos at your leisure. These copies are for 
you to keep and refer to.   
 
As always, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher or myself if you would like to discuss 
their UP or anything else.  
 
We wish you a very happy and healthy Summer holiday and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

                                  
Charlotte Downs                      
Deputy Headteacher          
 
 


